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BHARAT SANCHAR NIGAM LIMITED

(A Govt. of India Enterprise)
PENSION SECTION
5" Floor, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, New Delhi-11001

No. 40-10/2014-Pen. (B) Dated.c4..12.2014.
To

All Heads of Telecom Circles/

Telecom District & other Administrative Offices/
Telecom Stores/ Telecom factories,

Bharat Sanchar Nigam Limited.

SUB: Counselling Programme by Department of Pension and Pensioners’ Welfare, Govt. of India
for pensioners and retiring officers.

Sir,

| am directed to forward herewith a copy of DOT D.O. letter No. 4-6/2008- Trg. Fin. dated
12.11.2014 on the subject cited above for information and further necessary action.

Encl.: As above.

Yougs faithfully,

Asstt. General Manager (Estt-I)

T.No.23037477
Copy to:

1. PSto CMD, BSNL.

2. PPSto Dir. (HR)/ Dir.(Enterprise)/Dir. (Consumer Fixed Access)/

Dir. (Consumer Mobility) /Dir. (Finance), BSNL Board.

All Executive Directors, BSNL, C.O.

All PGMs/GMs in BSNL C.O.

All Executives/ Non-Executives, BSNL, C.O.

Guard File/ BSNL Intranet Portal. !
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(Ram Kishan)
Dy. Manager (Pen.)
Tele. No. 23037482.
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NIRMALA PH_ILA
ADVISOR (FINANGE)

TELE: 23711193
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D.O. No. 4-6/2008-Trg. Fin.

Dated-12.11.2014
Dear R.a/\;

I would like to bring to your notice that Department of Pension and
Pensioners’ Welfare, Government of India is organizing a Counselling Programme
for the benefit of those who are retiring within the next 6 months from the date of
C'ounselling’ This programme is held on the last Wednesday of every month. Wide
publicity is given regarding this in their website pensionersportul. ov.in under the
heads SANKALP and BHAVISHYA. By the 10™ of every month the venue and
other details of the programmc are made available online through their site. The
detaiis are available on the DOP&PW website: http: // pensionersportgal.gov.in.

I would urge you to bring this to the notice of all your employees so that they
could benefit out of such programmes. It is also learnt that the Department of
‘Pension and Pensioners’ Welfare, Government of India could train some
ofﬁ01als/employees who are interested in dissemination of information for retiring
officials, so that they in turn could hold such programmes in their respective
Departments/Offices for the benefit of retiring employees. You must make use of
these facilities prov1ded by the Government of India so that all pensjoners & retiring
officers can draw maximum benefit. Wide publicity should alsc»g be given to this.
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Q : ) Yours sincerely,

C’ - %W\“K (N. Pillai)

CMD, MIME
)LPK&A/CCA under DOT. G MQL)Q
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